
 

Facilitating Learning with the 

2019 Wisconsin Standards 

for World Languages 

Contemporary world language classrooms prepare students to be world-ready with functional 

language proficiency, intercultural skills, and global competence.  

 

Join Pam Delfosse, DPI World Language and Global Education Consultant for a one-day 

workshop that will build understanding and prepare participants to use the revised standards 

for world language learning in Wisconsin. 

 

Following an introduction to the standards, participants will deepen and check their 

understanding through collaborative tasks. Participants are encouraged to bring curriculum, 

units, performance assessments, or lesson plans to use during dedicated time for individual or 

group standards-based instructional planning. 

Presenter: Pam Delfosse, DPI World Language and Global Education Consultant, 

Pamela.Delfosse@dpi.wi.gov 

Date: February 18, 2020  

Time: 8:30 am-3:30 pm 

Location: CESA 9 

Audience: Content will be relevant to classroom teachers, world language department 

chairs, instructional coaches, directors of instruction, and Educator Effectiveness 

evaluators.  

Cost: $25.00/person for SI Members (lunch and refreshments included) 

$75.00/person for Non-SI Members 

CESA 9 Contact: Katie Rein, krein@cesa9.org  

Participants will be able to…  

1. Explain the vision and components of the revised Wisconsin 

Standards for World Languages.  

2. Identify how the revised Standards will impact how they plan, 

facilitate, and assess learning.  

3. Define professional learning and practice goals for Standards 

implementation.  

4. Plan for learning using the revised Standards. 

Register here: 

http://bit.ly/WorldLanguages19-20 
 


